
 

 

 

                           27th November 

                           Newsletter No. 12 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 This half term’s keys to happiness and well-being are: 

Appreciating 
Notice the world around 

 Acceptance 
Be comfortable with who you are 

 

Dates for your diary - November 

Monday 30th Nov 9.30am Mass (start of Advent) 

Dates for your diary - December 

Thursday 3rd Dec 9.30am Year 2 trip – Journey to the Stable 

Friday 4th Dec 3.30pm Christmas Fayre 

Tuesday 8th Dec 9.30am KS1 Christmas Performance 

Friday 11th Dec  9.15am FKS Christmas Performance 

Saturday 12th Dec 10.00am Sacrament of Reconciliation (in church) 

Tuesday 15th Dec 7.00pm KS2 Christmas Production 
 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

We are currently seeking to recruit a new parent governor and would welcome applications 

from any current parent from our school. If you are interested or would like to know more, 

please ask at the school office. 

E-Safety 

We now have ‘Hector the Protector’ installed on all of our netbooks and iPads in school. 

Hector is a small, floating dolphin who sits in the corner of the screen monitoring images. If 

anything unsuitable were to appear, the image is instantly replaced with an underwater 

scene. Hector is also available to download for free at home. Search for ‘Hector Protector 

Button’ 

Teddy Bear Raffle 

We will be selling raffle tickets for a giant teddy bear every day next week. Tickets are 50p 

per strip and the draw will take place during our Christmas Fayre on Friday. 

Christmas Fayre 

Just a reminder that our Christmas Fayre is on Friday 4th December, starting at 3.30pm. 

Father Christmas will be there and there will be a present room where children can buy and 

wrap special Christmas presents. We also have a fantastic raffle and lots of food and drink 

on sale. We look forward to seeing you there. 

 



 

 

Attendance 

Our school strives for 100% attendance. This week the class with the highest attendance 

was Year 2 with 98.3%. Well done! 

 

Ready to Learn Award 

Congratulations, our most punctual classes this week was Year 5 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

Congratulations to Emily K in Year 1 and Korby D in Year 5, we’re all really proud of you! 

Have a lovely weekend 

Yours sincerely                                                                   

 

I.Gallagher 
Mr I. Gallagher 
 
Headteacher   
 
 
 

A Prayer for Advent 

The coming of our Lord is near, 

And we wait in joyful expectation, 

Draw close, Lord Jesus Christ, 

Shed your light on all that is filled with darkness. 

 

 
 


